
Current PAAAmended PAA

West Hatch High School - Amended PAA Consultation – 13th December 2017
The West Hatch High School Priority Admissions Area (PAA) boundary line will extend northwards from its present point at the intersection of 
Palmerston Road and the Central Line railway, and will now follow the Central Line train line north to Loughton Station. 

1
1



From Loughton Station the Priority Admissions Area boundary line will continue eastwards following the Central Line train line to the intersection of
the railway line and Rectory Lane / Chigwell Lane.
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From the point of intersection of the Central Line railway line and Rectory Lane / Chigwell Lane the new PAA boundary will meet the existing PAA boundary at
the River Roding, adjacent to the M11 cloverleaf junction. It will then continue as per the existing PAA boundary. The circle below shows the point at which the
amended PAA boundary meets the existing PAA boundary.
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This map shows the current PAA
and the amended PAA in the north
west quadrant


